LINCOLN COUNTY FAIR ADVISORY BOARD
MAY 15, 1996

The meeting was called to order by President Overmyer.
Minutes of the last meeting were approved.

In attendance were Tim, Cherie, Anne, Amy, Karen, Josie, Lydia
and Howard.

Jon reported the dog agility demonstration will be held on
Sunday.

Discussion about paying extra and having a hard cover for the
Premium Book. Amy made a motion, seconded by Josie to order
the pink. Motion passed.

Liquor sales on the grounds Friday and Saturday night of the
Fair was discussed. Gerry attended the last Commissioners
meeting and a decision was not reached. On June 17 at 10AM
the Commissioners will hold a public meeting for discussion
on alcohol on the Fairgrounds. The Fair Board members are
encouraged to attend. The only reason the Board wants

this is we need to raise some revenue.

Bike groups camping on the grounds overnight and using the
showers and buildings will be charged $3.00 per person per
night.

Frank and his crew on the Weed Board will put on the Salmon
BBQ and will put new bricks around the pit.

Need a building for the Petting Zoo. West end of the
Commercial etc. building might work.

There are not many girls signing up for Fair Royalty, there
is one girl from Wilbur, 1-Home schooled and 4-Davenport
girls. It was decided for this year so it would make an
interesting pageant the 6 girls who have entered will make up
the Royalty. Motion made by Karen, seconded by Amy. Motion
passed.

Jon explained the plans for the new small announcers stand,
Lydia's office and storage area to be erected to replace the
3 existing buildings. Tim made a motion to put up a pole
building, seconded by Karen. Motion passed.

We will need to put up signs around the barns to warn the
public that they need to stay away from animals, that they
will kick. A lawsuit was filed against an organization
because someone was hurt and they didn't have signs posted.
Workday was scheduled for Saturday June 8th.

NEXT MEETING: FRIDAY JUNE 21, 1996 @ 7:30PM-FAIRGROUNDS



